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dDub have teamed up with SJD and Don
McGlashan to release a song in support of
dyslexia. Photo / Supplied

Song for the one in ten
4:00AM Thursday Jun 11, 2009

To mark next week's Dyslexia Action Week, musicians Don
McGlashan, SJD and dDub have collaborated on a song which is
released - as a free download - today.

The song The Closer You Get, The Bigger I Look was written by
McGlashan, and was "inspired by the challenges of difference and
celebrates the creative gifts that dyslexia can bring".

Performed by roots band dDub, it was recorded and produced in a
day by Sean "SJD" Donnelly.

There is an accompanying video which The Dyslexia Foundation
hopes will help raise awareness of the condition thought to affect
one in 10 New Zealanders.

The track is available from: www.dyslexiafoundation.org.nz/biggerilook

Copyright ©2009, APN Holdings NZ Limited

http://www.dyslexiafoundation.org.nz/biggerilook

